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Christmas Lunch 

 Christmas Performances 
And that’s a wrap!!! Well done to all the children for 3 amazing performances this week. They all looked the part, sang 

beautifully and worked hard to learn their lines. It was a real team effort from the staff, the children and you at home.  

Thank you. You will be able to use the link sent to you on Tapestry to access the performances and there are some 

professional photos that have been added for you too. Happy Christmas 

We all felt very festive last Friday enjoying our lunch in our Christmas clothing. 

It was nice to mix the children in the different year groups and to enjoy a meal 

with all our staff, governors and PTFA helpers. We hope you all had a great 

time too.  

 

Year One visit to Holkham Hall  

What a wonderful treat the Year One children had this week visiting the beautifully decorated Holkham Hall and seeing 

Father Christmas (once he decided to wake up!)  

  

 



 

7th January 2025 –  Children return to school 

13th January 2025 – ACTIV Kids @Lynnsport (am) 

13th January 2025 – Vision and hearing screening check for YR 

14th January 2025 – Monster Phonics meeting for Parents 2.30pm 

15th January 2025 – PTFA meeting 

4th February 2025 – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm (in school) 

6th February 2025 – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm (in school) 

12th February 2025 – PTFA Valentines Disco (times to be confirmed) 

14th February 2025 – Last day of the half term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Birthdays; 08.12.24 – 31.12.24 

In Reception,      Lottie, Nina and Spencer are or will now be 5 years old. 

In Year 1,    Marley will now be 6 years old 

In Year 2,             Evie and Angelina will now be 7 years old.  

 

 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Golden Learners 

Well done to everyone for their hard work this week and 

special congratulations to our Golden Learners. Keep up 

the good work everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Isla 

 

Isla B 

AAA Ruby 

Angelina, 

Brodie, George 

B  

AAA Amelia 

Isla B Wishing all our families a very 

 Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year. 

See you all in 2025. 



 

 

  


